
 
 
 

Delegated Decisions by Cabinet Member for Education - Tuesday, 
22 November 2016 
 

Statement of Decision 
 
Present: 
Councillor Steve Harrod, Cabinet Member for Education 
 
Officers:  Barbara Chillman (Children, Education & Families) and Deborah 

Miller (Law & Culture). 
 

 
Also in attendance: Owen Morton (Media Communications Officer). 
   

 
 

Revised Pupil Place Plan for Oxfordshire 
 
Documentation considered: 
Report Revised Pupil Place Plan for Oxfordshire 

 
A copy is attached to the signed copy of this decision. 
 
 
Cabinet Member’s Comments 
 
I note that the Plan has been circulated to all schools for comment and that there are 
no major differences from the last revision of the Plan.  I further note that areas to 
keep an eye on include a potential development at Charlgrove and the closures of 
Military bases in Oxfordshire. 
 
Decision 
 
Having regard to the arguments and options set out in the documentation before me, 
the representations made to me and the further considerations set out above, I 
confirm my decisions on this matter as follows: 
 
 to approve the Oxfordshire 2016-2020 Pupil Place Plan. 
 
 
 
Signed  .............................................................. 
 Cabinet Member for Education 
 
Date ………………………………….2016 
 


